
From: Savoie, Tony A.
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Barry, Colin; Biehl, William "Bill"
Subject: Closure Request South Loop 10" 2RP-2489
Date: Thursday, April 09, 2015 9:34:26 AM
Attachments: SouthLoop10-Inch_SiteClosureRequest-(4-9-15).pdf

Mike, Heather:
Please find the attached closure request for the South Loop 10 inch spill (9/6/14)
It was identified under the API 30-015-41554. This was the nearest BOPCO well to the release point.
I will try and get the Final C-141 delivered tomorrow.
Regards
Tony
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